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Motes:

Dear Aditi, Thank you for above referral. Based on the supplied information, Heritage NSW understands that the modifications documented in the supplied submission are at the design
level and do not translate into additional ground disturbance. Therefore, we are of the view that comment is not required from Heritage NSW on Aboriginal cultural heritage matters at this
stage of the assessment process.

Regards, Rebecca Yit



